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Achieving of the threshold of 15% by a shareholder

Date: 12.01.2022

The Management Board of HM Inwest S.A. (hereinafter: the Company) informs that, on 12.01.2022, the Company received a notification regarding a transaction of a shareholder, HM Holding Sp. z o.o. established in Warsaw, resulting in achieving of the threshold of 15% of the shares of the Company, handed over pursuant to Art. 69 of the Public Offering Act.

Please find the notification in the appendix.



Legal basis:
Art. 70 sec. 1 of the Public Offering Act

Persons representing the company:
Piotr Hofman – President of the Management Board
